
ATTENTION  
SOPHOMORES 
& JUNIORS 
  

Informational Open House  

Join us to learn more about earning college credits in high school 
and other details of the dual enrollment options for KPBSD 
students at the Kenai Peninsula College. 

 
WHO?          
KPBSD sophomores and juniors, along with 
your parents.  You will meet: 

 College advisors and registration staff 

 Our fabulous faculty 

 KPBSD Middle College Coordinator 
Annaleah Karron 

 
WHAT?        
Learn about the costs and benefits of the 
Jumpstart and Middle College  
Dual Enrollment programs 

 
 

WHERE?     
Kachemak Bay Campus 
Commons, Bayview Hall 

 
WHEN?      
Thursday, April 20th 
4:30-6:00pm 

 
WHY?      
Find out which program is right 
for you and the steps to enroll 

For more information call (907) 235-7743 or email kbcinfo@alaska.edu 
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